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Tracy Halstensgard and Matt Fischer;
On behalf of the Roseau County Highway Department, I am submitting a comment for the

draft RRCWMP. Please add within the Groundwater Protection Long-Term Goals:  Eliminate the
demolition landfill groundwater contamination. (There could be some work done towards this in the
next 10 years.)
 
Thank you,
 

Janine Lovold
Roseau County SWCD
 

Phone: 218-463-1903 
Email: janine.lovold@mnswcd.org
 

502 7th St SW, Ste 5
Roseau, MN 56751
 

www.roseauswcd.org
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